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Thursday 1st April 2021 

Diary Dates for 2021 

 

 Good Friday: 2nd April 

 Easter Monday: 5th April 

 School Holidays (Easter): 6th April to 16th April  

 Return to school:19th April  

 Bank Holiday: 3rd May 

 Bank Holiday: 31st May 

 School Holiday: 1st April to 4th April  

 The last few days of term have been extremely busy at Whitemoor. The teachers 
have been busy assessing the children’s learning in preparation for planning lots of 
new and exciting learning experiences next term.  
 
We are absolutely delighted to welcome Mrs Arnold back to school this afternoon, I 
think she was even more excited than class 2!  
 
Thankfully, the sun shone on us for our Egg-citing Easter activities this afternoon! 
The children have been making hats and cards and plenty of chocolate has been 
consumed.  
 
We hope you have a wonderful holiday and enjoy 
some time with family and friends once                    
restrictions are reduced.  
 
Stay safe and we look forward to seeing you all on 
Monday 19th April.  
 
 
Mrs Rundle and all the staff at Whitemoor.  
 



Class 1 

This week in class 1 we have been celebrating Easter.  
The children have enjoyed making their own Easter hats, baskets and even decorating 

eggs.  They have been using carrots to paint with and making a maze to hide the Easter 
eggs.  

We have had a hopping good last week.  
Enjoy your Easter break and we are looking forward to the Summer Term. 

Nursery 

We have had a very egg-citing week at nursery.   

The children have been learning about why we celebrate Easter, decorating Easter eggs 

and creating their own Easter chick pictures. They have also particularly enjoyed going on 

an egg hunt and making their own chocolate Easter nests. 



Class 3 

Class 2 

Class 3, have finished off the week with some fantastic work.  
 

In English, the children finalised their newspaper reports. In maths, they were learning 
how to find fractions of an amount and making a whole using their fraction and decimal 

knowledge.  
In preparation for the exciting launch of the Virgin space shuttle, we researched              

fascinating facts about space and explored the future job roles in space travel, that the        
children could aspire to do.  

Class 2 have had a great end to the term!  
 

We enjoyed finishing the story of "The Giraffe and the Pelly and Me", inspiring us to write 
some super magical animal stories of our own.  

 
We have learnt about the Maasai tribe in Africa and made some amazing Maasai         

necklaces.  
We finished off the term with some Easter fun in the sunshine! 

Class 4 

The end of Term has arrived!  
 

Well done Class 4 for all your hard work over the last few weeks; we have really enjoyed 
being back at school but are certainly now ready for a holiday!  

 
Amongst other things, we have been busy with Easter crafts this week and have made 

cards, Easter baskets and chocolate treats, and have joined in the Whitemoor Easter Egg 
Hunt!  

 



Headteacher’s Awards 

Congratulations to the following pupils for receiving this week’s 
headteacher award: 

 
Nursery - Evelyn 

 
Class 1 Lowen and Ted 

 
Class 2 Amelia-Lily, Amelia and Molly 

 
Class 3 Owen, Archie and Laylah B 

 
Class 4 Cora and Ellis 

 

Vacancy 

General Kitchen Assistant required at Whitemoor 

Academy 

Every Friday 

11:30—13:30 

For more information or to apply, please email:                     

whitemoor.academy@aspens-services.com 


